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My very dear friends, 

Here we are gearing up for Christmas after one of the most challenging years in my life. These 21 months 

of Lockdown have certainly taken a toll on the work. We have not been able to welcome new students 

from Africa for two years now, and sadly some of our generous sponsors have had to stop or cut their 

giving, but … God has been with us and we have completed the year. For your encouragement and 

thanksgiving, may I share the following: 

1. GRADUATION  

By God’s grace 15 students will be graduating; trained, equipped, loved and sent out into 

Africa. This is absolutely thrilling and the very thing I live for, training pastors and 

missionaries for Africa. These 15 join the other 350 already in the field preaching the Gospel across Africa and 

into all parts of the world. Praise God … a dream come true. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. BIBLE STUDY 

25 of us gathered for a brilliant supper to celebrate a very blessed year. We have developed 

into a very caring group, hungry for the Word of God and it has been a joy to welcome new 

friends this year. We have become so conscious of the need for fellowship, especially in the 

times in which we live. 

3. MMM MEETING (Missions Motivation Morning)  

20 of us gathered at our Mission’s Home for another wonderful morning. These 

are very special as we focus on the heart of God who has a love for the lost. 

Spurgeon put it brilliantly: 

 

 

 

If there be any one point in which the Christian Church ought to keep 

its fervour at a white heat, it is concerning Missions. If there be 

anything about which we cannot tolerate lukewarmness it is the 

matter of sending the Gospel to a dying world. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4. MISSION TRIPS INTO AFRICA 

After a whirlwind trip up to Zambia and to the Robbert Moffatt Mission, next year is on hold due to these 

travel bans. Please pray for the doors to open for me. Otherwise I have loved preaching a 3-week series at 

Christ Church Pinetown, a 2-week series at the Hayfields Bible Chapel, also at St. Olavs’in Durban, Christ 

Church Waterfall, a confirmation service at Christ Church Howick, closing with my dear friends at Imbali. A 

busy and full year of preaching the precious Gospel. 

Oh dear friends you all keep me going  with your love, generous financial support and your prayers. 

Enjoy a very Christ-Centred Christmas and please remember I am so grateful for you all. 

 

Warm blessings to you and yours 

Warwick 

 

 

 

 

I have the most incredible privilege of serving Jesus in Africa. 

If you would like to share in, or support my work into Africa, I would greatly value your partnership.  
Please visit my website on www.footprintsintoafrica.com 

My contact details: 

190 Pine Street, Pietermaritzburg 3201 
Cell: 082 920 1147 
Office: (033) 346 0635 
E-mail: footprintspmb@gmail.com 

Bank Details 

Footprints into Africa 

Standard Bank 

251661423 

04 55 26     SWIFT SBZAZAJJ 
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